October 17, 1983

Mr. Caro Martin Chairman Holy Trinity Armenian Church 14 Woodlawn Ave. W. Toronto, Ont. M4V 167 Canada

Dear Mr. Martin:

This letter shall confirm our telephone conversation of September 21, 1983 that a large balance of your parish assessments still remains unpaid to the Diocese.

The dollar figure due as of October 10, 1983 is \$10,865.00 which includes the billing for October which is the final one for the year.

Two payments were made this year and they are as follows:

June	13,	1983	5	3,549.00
July	28,	1983		2,366.00
			2	5.915.00

These two payments made by your parish covered January through May 1983 with the unpaid balance being for June through October 1983 including the adjustment for 1983 which was forwarded to you on the August billing after approval by the Annual Diocesan Assembly.

Your prompt remittance of these dues would be most appreciated to alleviate the cash flow problem created at the Diocese by delays in payment.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson Executive Director

cc: Rev. Fr. Mampre Kouzouian, Diocesan Council Chairman FAS:mb